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DUKE POWER GOMPANY .;
P.O. HOx 33180

CitAHLOTTE, N.C. 28242 ~

HALH. TUCKER TELEPHONE

m5"2."|271, January 12 1983
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to IE Bulletin 82-04 dated December 3, 1982, Duke Power Company
has determined that no Bunker Ramo electrical penetrations are installed or
are planned to be installed in safety related systems at Oconee Nuclear Station.
The Oconee electrical penetrations were manufactured by the Viking Corporation,
and penetrations supplied by the D. G. O' Brian Corporation are planned for use
in the Oconee Standby Shutdown Facility (SSF) . In accordance with item 5 of
the subject bulletin, no further action is needed for Oconee Nuclear Station.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the statements set forth herein are
true and correct to the best of my knowledge, executed on January 12, 1983.

Very truly yours,

C
di _ _

Hal B. Tucker
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cc: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station

Mr. E. L. Conner, Jr.
,

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555i
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